
Partnership for Philanthropic Planning of Rhode Island

The Partnership for Philanthropic Planning of Rhode Island (PPPRI) is an association of advancement
professionals and colleagues from allied fields, which is dedicated to furthering the gift planning profession
through education and professional development.  Meetings are typically held monthly during the months of
September through May and include presentations, by both local and national speakers, on a wide variety of
topics related to planned giving. Meetings also include “primer sessions” and provide a forum for sharing ideas
and experiences with colleagues.
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